
   

 
 
TO   : NEWS EDITORS 
 
FROM   : THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 
DATE   : 04 FEBRUARY 2014  
 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
SUBJECT  : THE MEC FOR EDUCATION TO CONVENE A  
    MEDIA BRIEFING 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

The MEC for the Mpumalanga Department of Education, Mrs Reginah Mhaule will 
convene a media briefing on the storm damaged schools in the province. The media 
briefing has been schedule as follows; 

Date  : 05 February 2014 (Wednesday) 

Time  : 10H00 

Venue  : Riverview offices of the Department of Education (Behind 

   Volvo car dealership)   

All media is invited 
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 
 
For enquiries please contact Mr Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 
j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za  
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